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Professor Stephen R. Leeder “ /
Department of Community Medicine
Faculty of Medicine
Newcastle University
Newcastle,
New South Wales, 2308,
Australia

Dear Professor Leeder:

This is a personal note to let you know that I am going to spend mid-
December to mid-February in Sydney on iy own private "mini-sabbatical."”
Stevart Truswell has arranged housing and library privileges and I hope
to do a little writing to close off an era of my work and thinking.

I plan not to travel widely but would nevertheless very nmuch like to
meet with you. If there were a moment during your sumumer when you will

be around the department and available, pleasc let me know.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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